Tuesday, November 1, 2022

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Ronald Suite, and I am the Electrical Contractor for Just Right Trucking, LLC.
This letter to express my support for the proposed zoning map amendment for Just Right
Trucking, LLC. which is located at 50-1 & 50-4 Estate Orange Grove.

Block Factories are extremely handy and it will benefit the community. The most important
aspect that almost everyone should be able to figure out is that these factories make it easier to
have construction material readily available. It should be noted that the construction business
won’t find the manufacturing of blocks feasible. This is by far the most important reason for the
need for a Block manufacturing plant. The block plant will be good for business and it will
provide the Virgin Islands with more employment. | was even blessed to have some of my
employees work there. I had the pleasure of working with Mr. Mitchell Matthew, Sr. for several
years and he is an outstanding, respectable young man in the community. | have seen what he
has done so far for the community and I believe this block plant is just the beginning of good
things to come.

In conclusion, [ urge you to vote yes on this project because it will help the Virgin Islands
develop their dreams and that’s good for the economy.

Sincerely,

N6

Ronald Suite
Electrical Contractor
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